
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

February 1, 2021 4:51 pm  

The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, to Mary, Peter, Tommy and Lauren (Mom) Kennedy for the 

sweet, unique and caring notes and cards for our residents! We will share with 
our residents that do not get a lot of communication and we know these will lift 
their spirits! If you get this note, yes, we would love to have more!   
 

 
 

● Thank you, our very own Laurie Karrels for capturing the view many of our 
residents get after a beautiful snow fall like we got over the weekend. Oh, and 
thank you to our Luther Manor Grounds crew for all the beautiful snow removal 
in the parking lots and entry ways. Can you imagine:) 

 



 

  
  
Campus Happenings 

● Not a big update on the eve of our second vaccination clinic. Just happy that our 
Health Care Center residents can get their second vaccination tomorrow and that 
our Assisted and Independent Living residents are beginning the process with 
their first. We will be sure to let everyone know how it goes, but right now it looks 
like turnout will be great! 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


